
         June, 2023 

  Cedar Valley  

  

                    

    RODDER NEWS  
           48 Years and still running 
 

                                

CVSR DIRECTORS, 2023 
   Terry Dolezal  560-3818  tdolezal@huppelectric.com 

   Larry Hampton  521-1946  lh1932@yahoo.com 

   Whitey Hermansen 361-1100  bhone@aol.com 

   Roger Hindman 440-7719  36ragtop@gmail.com 

   Dave Swenka  743-5257  david.swenka@gmail.com 
                                                                       

 Co-Treasurers:  Sharon Davis, Roger Hindman  
   
  

Cedar Valley Street Rods web site address:  www.cedarvalleystreetrods.org  

                          Send Website information & pictures to 

                   Dave Swenka @ david.swenka@gmail.com 

    

                    Send Newsletter information & pictures to: 

                       Mary Markmann @ memark@q.com 

 

Next Meeting Tuesday, August 1st 2023   
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           Cedar Valley Street Rods – June Meeting Minutes 
        June11th, 2023, Meeting at Durgin Pavilion, Camp Courageous 
 
   
Members Present:   Dave Swenka, Craig & Lynn Emrich, Roger Hindman, Whitey & 
Shirley Hermansen, Larry Hampton, Mary Markmann,  Terry & Joyce Dolezal, Richard 
K. Mishler, Brian Kuennen, Dave Marsden, Sharon Davis, Butch Slocum, Lynn Montour,  
Dave & Lois Bailey, Aaron Franck, Karol Koppenhaver, Rance & Liz Schlenker, Dave & 
Della Schmeucker and Charlie Becker. 
 
Guests:  Dave Jones, Chuck & Becky Melchert 
 
Roger Hindman brought the meeting to order at 4:20 PM.     He thanked Charlie Becker 
and Becky Melchert for use of the Durgin Pavilion.  Lois Bailey made a motion to 
approve the April minutes as written, seconded by Terri Cox..  Sharon Davis gave the 
Treasurer’s report.  Roger read a thank you note from Charlie Becker of Camp 
Courageous thanking the club for helping with Cruisin’ for Camp Courageous.  
 
OLD BUSINESS: 

• Terry Dolezal reported the noon picnic at Ellis Park was a great time with 15 

people attending.  More events like this are being planned. 

• The new CVSR flyers were available to look at. 

• Becky Melchert gave her thanks to all for a highly successful Cruisin’ for 

Camp Courageous and a record-breaking year.  A big thank you to Becky 

also, for all she does.  New ideas for improving the show are greatly 

appreciated.   

 

NEW BUSINESS:  

• Emails sent out to the entire club mailing list shall be approved by the 

Board from now on.  Also, when you reply to an email, please do not 

respond to all., just the sender. 

• Joyce Dolezal reported the mugs are here.  If you haven’t ordered one and 

want to, it may be more expensive.  Pay Sharon Davis to get the mug you 

ordered. 

• Sharon Davis reported she has enough volunteers for Wurst Fest in Amana 

on June 17th. 

• The next meeting will be August 1st with the location to be determined.  Larry 

Hampton will preside.  

• ALSO, as a reminder, Dave Swenka still needs recent digital photos of your 

most current car. 

 
 
 



 
 

 
Buy, Sell or Trade: 
Sharon Davis knows someone with a ’52 4-door Chevy, all original that’s been in a 
garage for the last 20- 25 years.  Call 319-573-4298 for more details. 
   
Larry Hampton has an Autometer Speedometer, mechanical for sale.  $50 
 
Dave Swenka has a never used ’32 Ford gas tank (carburetor style) $250 and early 
Ford backing plates w/ GM calipers (never used) for sale $50. 
 
Motion to adjourn by Joyce Dolezal at 4:38 PM, seconded by Dave Bailey.     
 
After the meeting, we enjoyed a tasty meal catered by Darrel’s in Monticello and 
cupcakes and ice cream.  A drawing was held for table decorations.  We enjoyed 
watching a slide show provided by Richard Mishler. 
   
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Mary Markmann 
Newsletter Editor 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 



 
 
 

 

 

 

1.  

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


